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  Letter dated 10 July 2020 from the Permanent Representative of 

the Russian Federation to the United Nations addressed to the 

President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I would like to draw your attention to the fact that a draft resolution presented 

by Belgium and Germany on the cross-border mechanism for humanitarian deliveries 

to Syria does not reflect the principle concerns raised by the Russian delegation.  

 Therefore, I request that the following amendment to the above-mentioned draft 

be put to a vote prior to the voting procedure on the entire draft: 

 To add, following preambular paragraph 3 bis, “Recognizing improvement of 

cross-line deliveries of UN humanitarian assistance and encouraging all relevant 

parties to further increase cross-line humanitarian operations to all parts of Syria,” 

 

 

(Signed) Vassily Nebenzia 

 


